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BRIEF REPORT: 

 

 

Since the report to this committee on Severn Estuary Mitigation at your last meeting the 
Planning Review Panel has discussed some of the provisional results from the recent 
consultation on additional housing options. These have yet to be finalised and will form part 
of an officer report in March. Similarly changes and additions to the Draft Local Plan Homes 
and Communities section of the new Local Plan have been discussed but not yet finalised. 
They will form part of an officer report in March.  
  
The panel also discussed possible future housing number requirements and possible 
adjustments to requirements and timing of the Local Plan submission. 
 

Much depends upon the timing of the Local Elections. At present the draft new Local Plan 
is proceeding as previously advised and is schedule to be presented to Environment 
Committee in March 2021.  

 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS 16 February 2021, 16 March 2021 
REPORT SUBMITTED BY Councillor Studdert-Kennedy 
DATE 20 January 2021 


